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This year Western Ontario Region is hosting the Canadian Pony Club National Show Jumping 
Compeitition.  This competition will be held in Burlington Ontario at Iron Horse Equestrian Complex 
from Thursday August 23 to Sunday August 26, 2018. 
 
The Equine athletes, your horse(s) move in and get settled preferably anytime between 10am-5pm on 
Thursday, August 23 and move back home between 2pm-5pm on Sunday, August 26. 
 
During their stay, your horse will be well looked after by dedicated Pony Club members under the 
supervision of a professional Barn/Stable manager. We will have a responsible adult on premises at all 
times to ensure the security of the horses and will have a farrier and vet on call should the need arise. 
 
On Friday, the horses will have a 1 hour lesson with their rider for the competition to ensure the team 
is a safe combination. This lesson will be with an upper level coach.  On Saturday, the riding starts in 
the morning with a flat test, similar to a Training level Dressage test, then in the afternoon a gymnastic 
jumping competition. On Sunday,  the horses will compete with their rider in a 3’ Jumper Equitation 
round followed by a switch ride (change of rider) for a course at 2’9”. 
 
These National competitions offer wonderful opportunities for riders and grooms from across Canada 
to gain valuable experience and build lifelong friendships. Without generous horse owners, these 
competitions could not be held. 
 
Please be assured that our members will take excellent care of your horse/pony while it is in our care.  
Members from other Regions across Canada who are participating in these Championships have been 
chosen based on minimum PC level requirements as well as riding ability and experience. 
 
If you have an equine athlete who would be suitable for this competition, please contact me to discuss 
further details. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Gillian Ross Erasmi 
 

Gillian Ross Erasmi 
Chair:  CPC National Show Jumping Competition Committee 
Cell:  905-807-1078 
E-mail: gillian.rosserasmi@gmail.com 
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